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May 3, 2010

Honorable Robert M. Gates
Secretary of Defense

1000 Defense Pentagon
Washington, DC 20301-1000

Dear Secretary Gates,

I am writing about your direction to the Department of Defense General

Counsel and Commander, US Army Europe to stand up an intra-Department, inter-
service working group to conduct a comprehensive review of the issues associated
with a repeal of section 654 of title 10, United States Code, the statute establishing

the policy concerning homosexuality in the Armed Forces.

Is the purpose of this comprehensive review to determine “whether” to
repeal the statute or is it to assess the issues related to “how” to implement a repeal

of the statute?

Sincerely,

Carl Levin
Chairman





